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Six shophouses in Mallory Street will be preserved for the use of operators of
cultural and creative industries.
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Preservation is also an important element in the MLPs
for the Lee Tung Street/McGregor Street and
Graham Street/Peel Street projects which were
prepared and submitted to the TPB in late 2006 and
early 2007 respectively and approved in May 2007. In
the former project, three grade II shophouses along
Queen’s Road East will be preserved and the scale
and proportion of the street and tenement buildings,
together with the small shops, will be retained upon

redevelopment.

In the latter project, preservation of three non-graded
shophouses along Graham Street, and the facade of
another at Wellington Street have been incorporated
into the design, subject to resolution of some technical
issues, together with retention of the street scale and
ambience of Graham Street.
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Three preserved buildings at Lee Tung Street Project.
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Peel Street/Graham Street redevelopment project — preliminary concept
plan of “Old Shops Street” and open market.

EEA M/ FREFEN > ARMREZ @R TT
RO EERRFETERIEER  RE A — A
REEBEEOEFTINM - FREGEREIRATLT G
TURE -

RKEHXHREFHNAR - EEZREHTEY
b REABRBEENUMABETEFRET
EoHl  AREBEXIRE&HF > LHEZRR
“ERLFAERTHETFENE I REE K4t
— AR I RRE o

#RA/ BAGRERENAE AR AR o
Visit of Heritage Advisory Panel to Wing Wo Grocery at Peel Street/Graham Street project.

During the year, the URA has worked closely with the
Construction Industry Training Authority (CITA) to support their
introduction of a new training course on conservation for site
foremen and managers after the shortage of appropriate technical
skills in preservation had been identified by the URA’s
Conservation Advisory Panel Workshop in 2005.
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